
'McKeithe-ri Believes 
Warren Report Valid 

(Special to the States-Item) 
ASHEVILLE, N. C. — Gov. 

John J. MeKeithen said here 
that he believes the Warren 
Commission Report that one 
man killed President Ken- 
nedy—Lee Harvey Oswald. 

The governor, attending a 
Southern Governors' Confer-
ence,  broke his long silence 
on the matter yesterday. But 
he refused to say whether he 
considers Orleans Parish. Dist. , 
Atti. Jim Garrison's hivesti-
gatiop necessary. 

Doubn  ts about thaleeassassina- tro  

McKeithen said, "and they've 
just got to run their course." 

Garrison, meanwhile, • was 
again expounding his theory 
that "a precision guerrilla 
team of at least seven men" 
killed Kennedy and that Os-
wald did not fire a shot. 

In a copyrighted interview in 
the October issue of Playboy 
magazine,' Garrison made his 
often repeated comment that 
the assassins were former 
employes of the Central In-
telligence Agency. 

The killers acted, Garrison 
told Playboy, because their 
plans to assassinate Cuban 
dictator Fidel Castro were 
thwarted by Kennedy. The 
President was "working for 
a. reconciliation with the 
U.S.S.R. and Castro's-  Cuba," 
Garrison is quoted as saying. 


